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Upcoming OHS FY26 Monitoring Review
CCC EHSD ECE Program Update 8/12/25

Notified on July 22, 2025 that receiving a monitoring review in FY26.

Expected a review during years 2 or 3 of Head Start grant (currently in year 2).

OHS announced a new monitoring review (the Program Systems Review) will be replacing the current review 
but has not released information or protocol for the new review.

Review date will be announced 45 days in advance.
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OHS Program Instruction

Program Instruction ACF-OHS-PI-25-02 issued: July 29, 2025

Subject: One-time Supplemental Funds for Nutrition and Healthy Eating for Head Start Children and Families

Information:  Outlines the process for Head Start grant recipients to request supplemental funds to promote 
nutrition services and healthy eating for enrolled children and families. OHS’ response to feedback from some 
Head Start programs that a lack of funding can be a barrier to improving or expanding their nutrition services 
and support for healthy eating to align with ACF-OHS-IM-25-03 issued earlier this year.

Action: Staff are reviewing the new funding opportunity.
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